Executive Session Minutes

September 8th,2008

Present: Dr. DiBella, Paul Brennan, Pam Beaton, Liisa Locurto, Wendy Mead, and Tracey Zuliani

Meeting Called to Order: 8:20PM

1. Middle School Acting Principal Contract

Dr. DiBella asked that the Committee approve the contract for the Acting Middle School Principal.  The search for a permanent Principal will begin in late Fall /early Winter.  The Committee decided to hold off on approving the contract until  Administrative Contract standards are decided.  This decision is set to take place in the next few weeks.

2. High School Assistant Principal Opening

The Committee discussed the salary range for the Assistant Principal position.

3. Residual Items from the ESA Contract Negotiations

The ESA bargaining unit has requested word changes in regards to categories of employees.  The request will be looked at by Liisa and Pam who are on the ESA Contract Negotiations subcommittee.

4. Non-Administrative Employees not under Contract

Dr. DiBella requested to write to the unions and have two employees included 

in the non-affiliated group.  The Committee agreed.

5. Superintendent’s Annuity Contribution

The Committee discussed the potential increase in the Committee’s contribution to the Superintendent’s annuity.  No decision was made.

Motion to adjourn made by Wendy.  Seconded by Pam.

Roll call vote – unanimous

Respectfully submitted

Tracey Zuliani

